
  

 

 

Thursday 9th March 2017

Thank you to everyone who came and helped with  our 
fantastic comedy night. It was a fabulous evening with lots of 
laughter. We had a last minute change of act but I’m sure all 
attendees will agree Joe Lycett was a surprise, fabulous, and 
famous replacement.  

It’s time to dig out those trainers! The Great Midlands Fun 
Run 2017 is on Sunday 4th June.  Join our team, ‘Boldmere's 
Best’ and raise money for the schools. If parents, staff or 
pupils would like to join in this year please go to http://
greatmidlandsfunrun.org to register using ‘Boldmere’s Best’ 
as the team and ‘Boldmere Schools’ PTA’ as the charity.  Last 
year we raised £2,681 – a tremendous amount.  Let's beat 
that amount this year! Get in touch if you sign up and we can 
guide you through everything else.   

Bags 2 School

Dates for your diary
•March 23rd- Mothering 
Sunday Elfridges and 
Harvester Quiz  

•March- School Lottery 
launch- watch this space 

•April 6th- Junior Disco  
•April 28th - Quiz Night 

The fabulous Harvester in  
Boldmere are starting a quiz night. 
The first one is Thursday 23rd 
March. Each week the quiz will 
contribute to chosen charities - 
Boldmere PTA is one of those 
charities. They promise to be great 
evenings, get yourself down there.  
Lots of fun to be had.   

Due to a number of parents 
parking on the double yellow lines 
the police have been carrying out 
enforcements. In an attempt to 
help reduce the parking problems 
outside school in the morning and 
after school, we are pleased to 
advise that Boldmere parents/
guardians may use the Harvester 
car park on Boldmere High Street  
between 8.30 am and 9.15 am and 
3.15 pm to 4.00 pm, free of 
charge.  

We wish to take this opportunity 
to thank Mrs Kelsey for organising 
this facility – it is very much 
appreciated and will hopefully 
help with parking outside the 
school.  

Comedy Night

A massive thank you to everyone that brought their old  
clothes for the bags 2 school collection. We've just received  
the cheque and we raised £168.  

Elfridges will be opening again for the children to buy their 
Mothering Sunday presents.  Please look out for flyers and 
order forms in book bags. The shop will be open on Thursday 
23rd March so get your orders in to avoid disappointment.  

Harvester Quiz and 
parking

Great Midland Fun Run 

Elfridges




